TO: Donegal County Council,
Lifford, Co. Donegal
31st of May 2022

Dear Sir/Madam
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fully support the local Councillors from the Glenties Electoral District and other parts of

Donegal, who have proposed that the Gweebarra River Valley, Areas of Especially High
Scenic Amenity including St John's Point, areas prone to landslides and our Freshwater
Peart Mussel River catchements will be EXCLUDED from areas open to wind farm
development in the 2018-2024 and 2024-2030 County Donegal Development Plans.

| wish to keep our traditional small farming community as it is and | don't want the area to be
industrialised. | trust the Council Planners will heed my wishes.

Yours Faithfully

Signed:






